INFORMATION PAPER

TO:

Nelson County Board of Education

FROM:
Mark Thomas, Instruction
CC:

Anthony Orr, Superintendent

SUBJECT:
Results of the ITBS Assessment results from May 2011
DATE:

July 19, 2011
ISSUE:
The district’s third through seventh grade students took the ITBS (Iowa Test of Basic Skills) assessment in May 2011.  The Board of Education will be provided with a presentation of an overview of the results from the ITBS assessments.
